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Note: This does not include petitions received in respect of regulatory matters ie planning and licensing which are dealt with under 
different procedures.  
 

 

Subject/From DATE RECEIVED RESPONDENTS ACTION 

Mr Peter Broadhurst  
 
Poor road surface at 
Churchfields, Toll Down 
Way, Burton, SN14 7DP 
 

27/02/2015 15 Response sent by Highways – Not considered 
a high priority for resurfacing at the moment 
but will continue to be monitored and repairs 
made as necessary. 

Ms Ann-Marie Dicks 
 
‘We the undersigned 
petition the council to 
Apply CCTV to the Pine 
Lawns Cemetery in 
Warminster to prevent 
theft from graves.’ 
 
 

24/02/2015 28 
 
 
 

 

Response sent by Environmental Services- No 
plans to install CCTV due to privacy issues, 
however the situation will continue to be 
monitored.  
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Cllr Terry Chivers and Cllr 
Jeff Osborn.  
 
Campaign to save RUH 
hopper bus. 

16/04/2015 1,708 online as of 
01/05/15 
 
335 paper as of 
01/05/15 
 
Total: 2043 
 

Subject of a notice of motion at Council 12 
May 2015.  

Mrs D Elbro 
 
Save the Connect 2 
Service 

27/04/2015 38  Subject of a notice of motion at Council 12 
May 2015. 

Mr Thom Belk and Mr 
Aodhan Burnell 
 
Save Our Stadium - We 
the undersigned petition 
the council to Support 
Salisbury's new football 
club (Salisbury FC) in 
obtaining a lease for the 
use of the Raymond 
McEnhill Stadium and 
bring football back to the 
city. For supporters: past, 
present and future. 
 

20/02/2015 8,889 as of 
30/04/15 

The petition considered by Salisbury Area 
Board on 12 March. The Chairman of 
Salisbury AB has written on behalf of the Area 
Board to the Trustees of the Raymond 
McEnhill Trust asking it to grant a lease to the 
Football Club. Petitioners have been given the 
option to present their petition to this meeting 
and are content with their submission to the 
Area Board.  

 

 


